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March 10, 1966

Lecnidas H. Berry, M. D.

President

National Medical Association, Inc.
412 East 47th Street No. 26
Chicago, Illinois 60653

Dear Doctor Berry:

Received your letter of March 3, 1966, concerning your
desire to testify before the Committee on Interstate and Foreign

Commerce in support of H. R. 12453, the International Health Act of
1966.

I regret to inform you that the public hearings have been
concluded and they have already been printed. In addition, we have
almost finished our meetings in executive session on this legislation.
Since the hearings have been printed, there would be no opportunity
to include a statement from you, although, I do appreciate knowing of
your interest.

However, as you requested, I am enclosing a copy of the
hearings along with a copy of the bill which I trust will be of
interest to you.

With best wishes, I am

Sincerely,

Daniel J. Ronan
Member of Congress
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